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Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Request for extension to Nov. 17, 2017 
1 message

russell painter <rocksruss@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 10, 2017 at 10:33 AM
To: elliott.russell@state.co.us

Dear Mr. Russell, 
    Thank you for granting us the thee month extension to Aug. 17, 
2017, however, we would like to ask for another three month extension 
from Aug. 17, 2017 to Nov. 17, 2017.  This would insure all rules and 
regulations are met in entirety and would also be greatly appreciated. 
    Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Russell Painter 


